
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

Title: Memorandum of Understanding – Guilford County Board of Education 

From: JoAnne Carlyle, City Attorney Meeting Date: Monday, March 7, 2022 

Public Hearing: Not Required 
Advertising Date:  N/A 

Advertised By:  N/A 

Attachments: Agreement 

Purpose/Background:  
Council is requested to approve a Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) with The Guilford County Board 
of Education (“GCS”) which memorializes High Point allowing GCS students access to the City’s regular 
bus transportation service.  Students will be issued a “One Card” to ride the buses and GCS will pay High Point 
for those services on a monthly basis.  The term of the MOU is for the School Year 2021-2022 and will be 
adjusted as needed based on academic calendars. 

Budget Impact: 
No impact. 

Recommendation:  
Staff recommends Council approve the Memorandum of Understanding with the Guilford County Board 
of Education.  


















